
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences gave the subsidy of COVID 19 for students 

On July 23rd, 2020, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences gave the subsidy of COVID 
19 for students who do not have a bank account in registration and for the freshmen of 
semester 2020 who enrolled in the first round of portfolio at the first-floor office in Building 36. 
There are 5 programs which have been assigned to get the money, consisting of 

1. Thai Language Program 
2. Management Information System Program 
3. Information Studies Program 
4. Cultural Management Program 
5. Social Development and Management Program 

 

  


